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LD 234
 I support LD 234, “An Act to Eliminate Ranked-choice Voting”, and "it ought to 
pass.  As a candidate to the Maine Legislation, I feel ranked choice is not only 
unnecessary, but it is confusing and therefor fraught with unintended consequences as
the outcome is then different than the voter intended.  Lets make things simple and 
clear!


